
Library Closure on 1 Feb 2006 (24/01/2006)

 

Dear Library Users,

With reference to the dispatch of Chief Executive of Macao SAR, no. 5/2006, the public servants
are exempt from work on 1 February 2006 (Wednesday), which is also applicable to our
University staff. Therefore, please be informed that International Library will be closed on the
following day:

01 Feb 2006 (Wed) Fourth Day of the Chinese New Year

Thank you for your attention.

Regards,
UM INTERNATIONAL LIBRARY


